
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
MARCH 28, 2017 

 
Chairman Walter called the meeting to order in the Selectmen’s office at 4:30 PM with 
Mr. Hevy and Mr. Kiley also present. 
 
The Board reviewed an updated proposal for electricity from Power Management 
showing a 3 year fixed rate of .08850/kWh.  (Attachment #1) Michael Hedges from 
Power Management joined the meeting via cell phone.  He reported that if the 
Selectmen vote today to proceed with the proposal, he will send out contracts tomorrow 
morning which must be signed and returned no later than 2:30 PM.  Mr. Hevy moved, 
and Mrs. Walter seconded, a motion to proceed with Power Management’s three-year 
proposal.  So voted. 
 
The Selectmen reviewed the Board of Health budget, but it is clear that someone from 
the Board of Health will have to explain the various line items. 
 
It was noted that Highway Superintendent Jason Benoit will be coming to the April 11th 
meeting to discuss his FY18 budget. 
 
The creation of a new committee for a Fire Department building will be placed on next 
week’s agenda. 
 
There being no further business, at 6 PM Mr. Hevy moved, and Mr. Kiley seconded, a 
motion to adjourn.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant.   
 
  


